Chris O'Brien

From: Fr. John A Kiley <highlandstreet@verizon.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 6:19 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Elderly

H5529 is being heard by the House Finance Committee on Wednesday, April 30. All
House Members and House Finance Committee: Please support H5529 which will help
many lower income seniors and persons with disabilities across R.I. better afford needed
health care and save at least $185/month helping to pay for other basic needs such as
food, housing and utilities.

Fr. John A. Kiley



